
                      
 

 
 

   
 

Are you interested in performing or sharing your talent 

for our Black History Assembly on February 12th at 10 am? 

 

Please email Principal John Siracuse @ 

jsiracuse@schools.nyc.gov with the talent that you  

would like to showcase by January 29, 2025  

 

Calling All Families & Staff Members! 

P.S. 596X 



                                                                                                              
                                                                  
 
 
 


